
I am in support of SB 335-2 brought forth by Senator Golden.

This bill brings a better balance of power to our Forestry board and hopes to make for more effective management of our forests. I 
see limiting the number of timber industry member as a positive! Ever since I have been an Oregon resident there have been far too 
many conflicts that do not lead to good forest management. Our forests are critical in combating our climate crisis. I also support 
giving power to the Governor for the hiring and firing of the State Forester.

Thank you for your time and all the work you do to keep Oregon a valuable resource for all residents.


